
 
 

 
 

 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
P.O. Box 2001 
50 Keil Drive N. 
Chatham, Ontario, N7M 5M1 
Canada 

Tel: (519) 436-4558 
Email:  astiers@uniongas.com 
            EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com  

Adam Stiers 
Technical Manager 
Regulatory Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 

March 8, 2021              
 
BY RESS AND EMAIL 

Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No.: EB-2019-0003 
Post-2020 Natural Gas Demand Side Management Framework – Phase 2 
Cost Claim Objections          

 
In accordance with the OEB’s Notice of Hearing for Cost Awards dated February 18, 2021, 
Enbridge Gas has reviewed the cost claims of: 
 
• Association of Power Producers of Ontario (APPrO); 
• Building Owners and Managers Association Toronto (BOMA); 
• Consumers Council of Canada (CCC); 
• Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters (CME); 
• Environmental Defence (ED); 
• Energy Probe Research Foundation (EP); 
• Federation of Rental Housing Providers of Ontario (FRPO); 
• Green Energy Coalition (GEC); 
• Industrial Gas Users Association (IGUA); 
• Low Income Energy Network (LIEN); 
• London Property Management Association (LPMA); 
• Pollution Probe (PP); 
• School Energy Coalition (SEC); and 
• Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC). 

 
The Company has no objection to the claims listed above. 
 
The Company awaits the recommendations and or cost awards of the OEB with respect to 
these cost claims. 
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If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Adam Stiers 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
c.c.:  D. O’Leary (Aird & Berlis) 

J. Wasylyk (OEB Staff) 
Interested Parties 
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